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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 1:08 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Subject: CMO BLAST:  Update on Eyewear Requirements for Patient Care

Importance: High

Eyewear is no longer required for all patient care, now that our area’s Covid positivity rate has dipped below 5 percent. 
However, those providing patient care to Covid patients should continue to wear eye protection.  
 
For more information, see policy COV P-08:  https://upstate.ellucid.com/documents/view/10768/active. 
 
Best, 
 
Amy 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, College of Medicine 
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